
DEDICATION

This report is dedicated to the memory of Dr. Norma Salem, Research Associate of

the Institute and head of the Cyprus project, who passed away in January 1990 at a

tragically young age. She leaves a son, Orner.

Dr. Salem joined the Institute in September 1988 at a time when the Cyprus study,

after several months of preparation in the steering committee, was moving into high

gear. She was given responsibility for leading this endeavour, and did so over the

following period with great skill, commitment and sensitivity to the issues. She headed

an enquiry which brought more than sixty distinguished Canadian and international

experts toi a succession of workshops and a seminar in Ottawa, and which is generally

regarded as being one of the Institute's most innovative and successful undertakings.

Dr. Salem carried forward her work even while fighting serious, and worsening,

illness. Her courage, dedication and capabilities wilI not be forgotten by her colleagues

or by those who worked with her on the Cyprus study and other projects.
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